
 

    
Lean in and Listen 
 
This year has been a tough one.  Many families at Ebenezer have faced (or are facing) 
crises this year.  Some have walked through the valley of the shadow of death.  Some 
are dealing with the loss of jobs and/or complete changes in the direction of their lives.  
Some find themselves in places that most of us cannot imagine (and don't want to 
imagine). 
 
When you find yourself in one of these places, who are you gonna call? 
 
Some of us have a family and circle of friends.  People on whom we feel we can rely.  
And rely we do.  We lean on them.  This is the way a church family should function. 
 
Sometimes, though, we find that they let us down.  It makes us sad and angry, 
especially when we have been there for them and now our support just seems to fall 
short.  In those times, it is important to remind ourselves that OUR HELP COMES 
FROM THE LORD. 
 
People in our lives are so important, yet even the best of friends will let us down at 
times.  When we lean into them too much we are not leaning into the One who said 
"Come to Me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my 
yoke upon you and learn from Me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find 
rest for your souls” (Matthew 11:28-29). 
 
God cares about you, and even when everyone else is out of gas, or out of 
breath, or just not there, HE IS THERE!!!  Lean into Him.  And just listen.. 
 
 

David 
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Ways to give your tithe 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 

      EBCSC 

  •   drop it by the church  

      office  

  •   drop it in the secure   

      church  mailbox 

  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 

 

 

 

Financial Report Through August 25, 2024 

 
Year to date needs………............$1,083,892.38 
Year to date receipt………………...$943,293.35 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Named after South 

Carolina WMU's first 

president, the Janie 

Chapman Offering for 

State Missions helps 

support missions 

efforts across South 

Carolina and North 

America. Each year, 

we spend one week in 

September 

highlighting how the 

Janie Chapman 

Offering℠ is used, as 

well as praying for 

those serving across 

our state. 

EBC Goal: $3500.00 

 

Sunday, September  22nd 

during Morning Worship at 9:15 am 

with a covered dish lunch 

following Sunday School 

There will be NO Children’s Church 

Plan to Join Us 

for a Sunday of 

Fun and 

Fellowship 

  
pm

m 

Sign up by Sept. 8th 
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EBC Kids!! 

Children’s Church will  

be back in person  

July 5th…more info to come 

A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 

6:00 pm in the Mears House 

Betty Mears Group will begin 
meeting Thursday, 
September 12th at 10:30 am 
in the Mears House. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

-Fall Festival Oct. 27th 

3:00 – 5:00 pm 
 

-Ladies Dinner Nov. 14th 

 

-Christmas Play Dec. 7th & 8th 
6:00 pm 
 

-Family Chirstmas Caroling Dec. 18th 
Supper at 5:00 pm & Caroling at 6:00 pm 

Spaghetti Sauce & Noodles 

Canned Meat, Oatmeal 

 

The FMU Nursing Students will be on Campus 

Wednesday, September 11th from 5:00 – 7:00 pm 

checking blood pressure, sugar , etc… 

Plan to come and support them as they learn. 
 

 

 

 

 

This class will be offered on 

September 28th in the youth House 

 at 9:00 am 

Please contact the Church Office to 

sign up and get more info. 
 



 

 

We are getting close to reaching our Goal of paying off the Worship Center! We have 

completed the 4th Goal, WOO HOO!!! One more Goal to go!!!! Help us to get the chairs 

colored green!!  

 

 

 

  


